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23/05/2024  12:11:572024/0769/P OBJBeatriz Lemos I object to this application because the guardrail system employed is, unsightly and ugly. 

The Metro House guardrail impinges on the amenity of Carlow House residents and can be seen clearly from 

both Arlington Road and particularly clearly from the hill of Mornington Street.
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